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14 October 2015

Dr K Ramsey
The West Wight Practice
Yarmouth Surgery
Station Road
Yarmouth
PO41 OOP

Dear Dr Ramsey

Re: M r  John Dexter DOB 1/9/40
Seapie Corner Alma Place Yarmouth PO41  OQQ

Further to my letter when I saw Mr Dexter back in August, he has contacted my secretary with an
update. He  replaced Madopar with Sinemet according to the general instructions in my last letter. I
was pleased to hear that this had a positive effect, with some improvement o f  his tremor and also
better mobility. I  hope that these improvements are maintained. Please get back in touch in future if
you have questions or concerns. M r  Dexter of course lives on the Island, which is a fair way from
where I now practise. You  would be in a position to refer him to Dr Manson on the Island, i f  he
wants to see someone locally.

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely

Dictated and checked electronically

Dr Jonathan P Frankel
Consultant Neurologist

Cc M Dexter

DR JONATHAN P FRANKEL

Wessex Neurological Centre
Southampton General Hospital

Tremona Road
Southampton

S016 6YD


